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We note the appeal decision on APP/X5210/N/19/3226047 which recognized the importance of the retention
of wooden gates, and of the height of the stock-brick walls and piers for the preservation and enhancement of
the character and appearance of the conservation area and the setting of the Listed buildings.

We have no objection to the present application, on condition that, despite the images submitted showing

changed brickwork, the existing gate piers and walls are maintained in Londen stock brick, as well as in height
and details, as existing, and the gates to be replaced in timber, like for like.
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